
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:       Roy Acree, Fire Chief 

Brian Marcos, Deputy Fire Chief 

    

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   February 9, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation - RFP 22-030 Aerial Fire Truck  

 

The City of Smyrna Fire Department scheduled purchase of a Pierce aerial fire truck.  The 

Pierce 110’ Aerial Fire Truck will be purchased from Ten-8 Fire & Safety Equipment using the 

NPPGov cooperative contract, funded through the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 

(ARPA).  Pricing is below: 

 

Vendor  Total Amount 

Ten-8 Fire & Safety Equipment $1,179,656.00 

              

It is the recommendation of Fire and Purchasing that the aerial fire truck purchase be awarded 

to Ten-8 Fire & Safety Equipment.     

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.   


